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Genesee Idaho 
R.F.D. No 2 Box 5 
 
Fond du Lac October 10th 1910 
 
Dear Children! We received your letter this morning that you wrote 
the 14th. it was delayed. I see you are all well and I’m afraid your 
getting lonsome. It won’t be long now and we will be home and to 
stay. We have to stop off a couple of times yet, but we won’t stay 
long at no place. We will write again in a couple days. We are going 
to leave hear today and don’t worry about putting up fruit. What we 
havent got next winter we will buy. Don’t worry, everything will be 
alright. I hope you will take care of yourself that you don’t catch 
cold. Dress warm when it gets cold and Charles also be sure he is 
warm.  
 
Yours with love to all. Mama   I guess Barny is working hard.   
 
 



       



 
 
Mary Gesellchen Lorang 1910 at Cairo, Egypt.  
 
  


